
From: Linda Gale [mailto:lgale@nteu.org.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 30 November 2016 8:41 PM 
To: Pill, Stuart; Silvapulle, Stephen; Catherine Pugsley; Renee Veal; Chambers - Johns C; Chambers - 

Catanzariti VP; Chambers - Kovacic DP 
Subject: AM2014/229; AM2014/230; AM 2014/224; One further document to be put to M Evans  

 
Dear all, 
 
Professor Wooden’s statement contains remarks about what might have been included in a follow-
up email sent to NTEU members on 8 May 2015 (see Wooden statement, paragraph 24.c.). We have 
located a copy of that email, and will seek leave to ask witness Michael Evans to identify it. 
 
A copy is attached, and the NTEU will provide hard copies at the hearing tomorrow.   

Linda Gale 
Senior Industrial Officer 
National Tertiary Education Union 

 



From: NTEU National Office <ecampaigns@smtp.nteu.org.au> 
Reply-To: "ecampaigns@nteu.org.au" <ecampaigns@nteu.org.au> 
Date: Friday, 8 May 2015 3:15 pm 
To: Virginie Masson <virginie.masson@adelaide.edu.au> 
Subject: Reminder -State of the Uni Survey closes Friday 15 May 
 

Dear Virginie 

  
It’s not too late to have your say! 
  
  
The NTEU State of the Uni Survey will close on Friday 15 May.  

  

This survey is biennial and will provide important information about staff attitudes at 

Australian universities. For more information, please click here 

Time is running out …but it’s not too late! To participate in the survey, please 

click here. 

  

Help us spread the word 

While we now have over 6000 responses, many university servers have blocked the 

NTEU from sending this information directly to all staff. Please forward this email to 

colleagues in your work place and help us improve this important snap shot of the 

sector. 

  

Individual responses to this survey are confidential and we are not able to identify respondents unless that information is 

provided by you. You can access the NTEU Privacy Policy for further information. 

  

Thank you,  

  

Matthew McGowan 
National Assistant Secretary 
National Tertiary Education Union 
Ph: (03) 9254 1910 
 
1st floor, 120 Clarendon St, Southbank VIC 3007 
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